Humboldt City Board Minutes 
The Humboldt City Board met in regular session on Monday, February 27th, 2012.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ritchy Griepp at 7:00 p.m.  Trustees present were Matt Sieverding and Theresa Muth.  Trustees absent were Allen Schmeichel and Dawn Hahn. Others present were Kira Schmeichel and Bob Schulte. 
The minutes from the February 13th, 2012 meeting were reviewed. A motion was made by Muth and seconded by Sieverding to approve the minutes with wording corrections.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes.  
A motion was made by Sieverding and seconded by Griepp to amend the agenda to add Bob Schulte to the agenda.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes. 
Bob was present to submit a proposal for leasing his building on Main Street for the city offices.   Bob’s proposal and John Kolbach’s lease renewal will be compared along with the cost estimates for relocating before a decision will be made. 
Items discussed for the bar included a second camera in the video lottery room and the Autofry. 
Other items discussed included the District meeting, finance office lease, HEDC meeting date change, and the IBC Code and Amendments. 
The inspection with the Fire Marshall and Electrical Inspector for 204 N Main St will be on March 6th, 2012 at 1:30 p.m.
Information was received from the DOT regarding the reconstruction of Hwy 38 from Hwy 19 South to the DOT buildings in Sioux Falls.  The information was forwarded to the board. 
There will not be an election this year.  Both candidates, Ritchy Griepp and Matt Sieverding were unopposed for their three year Trustee positions. 
With no further business, A motion was made by Griepp and seconded by Muth to adjourn the meeting at 7:35 p.m.  The motion carried. 
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